
The Naming Advisory Group is providing the following updates on their work to review and study the 
names of buildings and colleges on all USG campuses: 

• A framework for the evaluation of named buildings and colleges is being developed. 
• Historians are being interviewed to support the Group’s work. 
• Over 1,553 public comment submissions have been reviewed. 
• Documents containing the names of all buildings and colleges on USG campuses have been 

compiled and are being evaluated. 
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